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HEARING - Consider recommendations regarding onshore oil facilities update, as follows: (EST. TIME: 1 HR.)

a) Receive a staff report on the status of the onshore facilities program; and

b) Receive an update on the five recommendations concerning potential new ordinances and staff practices adopted by the
Board of Supervisors on January 15, 2008.

COUNTY EXECUTIVE OFFICER'S RECOMMENDATION: APPROVE
[Enter body here.]

File #: 07-01220, Version: 9

County of Santa Barbara Printed on 1/23/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

